
 

   
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Alberta Lacrosse Association 
Phone: +1 (780)464-1861 
Email: info@albertalacrosse.com  
 

EXPERIENCE CANADA’S PREMIER JUNIOR A NATIONAL LACROSSE 
CHAMPIONSHIP 

 
Tickets are now available for the 2018 Minto Cup, Canada’s Junior A National Championship 
 
SHERWOOD PARK, Alberta—Tickets for the 2018 Minto Cup are available now! The Minto Cup 
returns to Calgary, Alberta and will take place from August 16th to August 26th, 2018. The 
Minto Cup will feature the top Junior A teams from Alberta, British Columbia, and Ontario 
competing for the prestigious Minto Cup Trophy.  
 
General admission tickets are $15.00 for round-robin games and $20.00 for Semi-Finals and 
Championship games. All Access Passes for the entire week are available to purchase for $80.00 
prior to July 16th, 2018 and will cost $95.00 after the deadline. There are discounts available for 
Seniors and Youth on All Access Passes and Single Game Tickets, as well as discounts for single-
game tickets when purchasing five (5) or more! A full listing of ticket prices is available here. 
 
To purchase tickets today please click here or visit www.mintocup2018.com.  
 
The Minto Cup is awarded annually to the champion junior men’s box lacrosse team of Canada originally, the 
competition was between all-star provincial teams formed by adding players to the provincial champion. In 1960 
this practice was abandoned, and the trophy has since been competed for by the Junior A provincial champions of 
British Columbia of the British Columbia Junior A Lacrosse League, Ontario of the Ontario Junior A Lacrosse League 
and recently Alberta, of the Rocky Mountain Lacrosse League. 
 

### 
 
If you would like more information about tickets for the 2018 Minto Cup, please contact the 
Alberta Lacrosse Association by email: info@albertalacrosse.com or by phone: +1 (780)464-
1861. 


